



<b>7</b>	<b>Communications</b>	N/A	
<b>8</b>	<b>Governance</b>	N/A	
<b>9</b>	<b>Achievements</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Gibson Street - the shed is now completed and in place, the drains are now secure, the rubbish has been cleared from the yard.</li> <li>• Positive feedback for Lara and her course.</li> <li>• Successful Festive party, everybody really enjoyed it so it felt worth the effort.</li> </ul>	
<b>10</b>	<b>AOB</b>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• It was agreed we would take part in the Warm Spaces scheme. This applies to Gibson Street 1-3pm on a Wednesday</li> <li>• Raffles – it was agreed that one person should take charge of this going forward to help this run smoothly.</li> <li>• Discussion as to how we generate income apart from Grants. Suggested we set up a Building Society account and create a contingency fund. Discussion re membership, could this work for us?</li> <li>• FM suggested a Portrait for Pets raffle. This would be a good income generator and was thought to be a good idea. Details to be finalised by FM</li> <li>• Tutors – do we need more tutors? We need a tutor to cover the Wednesday morning Watercolour? TGIF – WS in the studio, VH offered to cover in WS absence</li> <li>• Could we organise an event for February 2026 when things go quiet. A quiz night was suggested?</li> </ul>	

**Next meeting:** Monday 9<sup>th</sup> February 2026